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CALL FOR MSC/PHD FORUM 

For more than 37 years the IEEE International System-on-Chip Conference (SOCC) has been 
a premier forum for sharing latest advancements in SoC architectures, systems, logic and 
circuit design, process technology, test, design tools, and application scenarios. We 
consequently continue this tradition with the 2025 conference in Dubai, www.ieee-
socc.org/. 

IEEE SOCC 2025 would like to invite MSc/PhD students involved with System-on-Chip (SoC) 
and System-in-Package (SiP) devices, optical, RF, and Micro-Electro-Mechanical Systems 
(MEMS), circuits and systems, design and innovations to present their thesis/dissertation 
research (that are completed in the last year or will be completed during near future), 
including work in progress which concentrate on emerging topics. The forum provides a 
unique opportunity for students to present their MSc/PhD work to the conference attendees, 
meet with their peers and experts in the field, and most importantly, receive feedback on 
their work. To encourage interaction among the MSc/PhD students and researchers from 
academia, industry, and government, the forum will be organized as a poster session. All the 
submitted MSc/PhD. Forum papers will be reviewed, and the accepted papers will be 
published in the SOCC 2025 proceedings and in IEEE Xplore. 

The paper must be formatted according to the IEEE Manuscript Templates for Conference 
Proceedings and should not exceed two pages, including figures and references. 

For more information contact: Nelly Elsayed elsayeny@ucmail.uc.edu, Yassine Himeur 
yhimeur@ud.ac.ae, and Magdy Bayoumi magdy.bayoumi@louisiana.edu 

 

Important Dates: 
July 25, 2025 
MSc/PhD Forum Submission Deadline 
August 11, 2025 
Notification of Acceptance 
August 25, 2025 
Final Submission Deadline 
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